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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 26th January 2018
Monday-  P1 Shared Education

               P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

Tuesday   Grandparents Day – School Mass
Wednesday  Farm to Fork 

                  Yoga P1-4 and P5-7 
Thursday  After Schools Running club P4-7
Friday       P.1- 4 PE 

                 P.1 -4 Library

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Jayden
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Tee-Jay
Shared Education

Our Primary 1 will continue their Shared Programme on Monday with Fivemiletown Nursery and the Primary 1 children from Fivemiletown Controlled visiting our school.
Yoga

Yoga with Michelle Brady will continue on Wednesday 31st January.
Farm to Fork

We are all really looking forward to our trip to Tesco on Wednesday 31st January. Please note that we will be returning in time for lunch.                                                                                                                     
Recycling

Jill Eagleson the Environmental Education Manager from Mid Ulster Council visited the school on Monday 22nd January. We were all very impressed with how much the children, particularly the younger children, knew about recycling and how confident they were at discussing ways in which we can Reduce, Reuse and Recycle our waste. Your child should have given you an information leaflet on ways to recycle at home. We would encourage that you let your child get involved in recycling at home. 
Internet Safety

Our PSNI School Liaison Officer Susan Wright visited the school today and taught the children how to keep safe while on the internet and gaming. Technology and its uses is increasing at a rapid pace and it is hard to keep up with it all. You can play your part by becoming familiar with the sites and games that your child is using. 

Catholic Schools Week

Catholic Schools Week will begin on Monday 29th January. We are having a school mass on Tuesday 30th January at 10.00am in school to celebrate the role that our grandparents play in our lives. All grandparents are invited to the mass which will be followed by refreshments afterwards.
St Brigid’s Day
We will be celebrating St Brigid’s day on Thursday 1st February and part of this celebration will involve making St. Brigid’s crosses with the children. If any of you have rushes near your home could you please send them in with your child before Thursday 1st February.
Afterschools Club
We had a great turn out at our After Schools running club and we will be continuing with this each Thursday for another 5 weeks for P4-P7 pupils from 3.15 – 4.15pm. We will use the running track at Fivemiletown College.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

